
 
 

My name is Jakub Klus I have been playing handball for 5 years. We have trainings 5 times a 

week and we have matches on weekends. 

We carry out trainings in the halls, whether it is summer or winter, we are almost always in the 

hall. When we don´t have a free hall, which happens very often, we have to be outside.  

There are quite a few places in my city where you can train handball, but there are not enough 

of them. 

In my opinion, the old halls could be remodeled or repaired, and maybe I would have at least 

one multifunctional hall built. 

Jakub Klus, I.ZL 

 


